

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER HPCS





IMPORTANT DATES

DECEMBER 3RD

REPORT CARDS GO HOME VIA-EMAIL

PARENT/TEACHER

THURSDAY DECMBER 5TH
1PM-3PM
6PM-8PM
NO CLASSES FOR STUDENTS

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

DECEMBER 2ND - DECEMBER 10TH

HOLIDAY CONCERT

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10TH
1:15 PM & 6:30 PM (TICKET REQUIRED FOR PM)
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11TH,
1:15 PM & 6:30 PM (TICKET REQUIRED FOR PM)

GRADE FIVE LEADERS

HOLIDAY HUMANITY SOCK DRIVE DECEMBER 4TH -18TH

HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEEK

DECEMBER 16TH - 20TH

DECEMBER 20TH LAST DAY BEFORE HOLIDAY BREAK *FIRST DAY BACK FOR STUDENTS IS JANUARY 3RD*



Friendly Reminders

- Please avoid parking in the staff parking lot during drop-off to help keep spaces available for our staff members. Also if you are picking up a student at the end of the day, please refrain from parking in the bus lane at the side of the building.
- Our lost in found continues to grow daily. Please label your child's belongings and encourage them to check the lost and found for any lost items. Any items that are not claimed prior to the holiday break will be donated.
- All visitors must sign in at the office and wear a visitor's tag. Parents are not allowed in the building during instructional
 hours. Late arrivals or early pickups must be signed in/out at the office. If someone else is picking up your child, they must
 be listed in PowerSchool.
- Our Universal Lunch program is in full swing! The ordering platform is now accepting orders for November 29th through November 4th. Be sure to place your order on time!





HAPPY HOLIDAYS







Report Cards

KWANZAA

Report cards will be sent via-email on Tuesday December 4th



Parent Teacher Interviews

Parent teacher interviews will take place on Thursday December 5th You can schedule your parent teacher interview on the OPTIS platform using the link below or by visiting the HPCS webpage

https://secure.parentinterviews.com/hammonds/home





Grade Five Leaders

Our amazing Grade 5 leaders will be championing a Holiday Sock & Toiletries Drive from Wednesday, December 4th to Wednesday, December 11th. This initiative aims to support the unhoused during the holiday season. Please consider donating new socks and personal toiletries to help those in need!



Sprit Week

Stay tuned, HPCS families! We're currently planning a week of fun activities for our Holiday Spirit Week to kick off the holiday break. More details coming soon!

Scholastic Book Fair

MONDAY 2nd Viewing Day 8:40-2:20

TUESDAY 3rd Viewing Day 8:40-2:20

WEDNESDAY 4th: Buying Day 8:40-2:05

THURSDAY 5th: Parent/Teacher 1-3 & 6-8

FRIDAY 6th: Buying Day 8:40-2:05

MONDAY 9TH: Buying Day 8:40-2:05

TUESDAY 10TH: Last Call 8:40-10:40

Thank you from Mrs. Gaudet, Library Support & Book Fair Chairperson, for your support of this great literacy fundraiser. A percentage of the profit come directly back to our school library.

"The Jingle Bells JukeBox"



Plans are currently underway regarding our December concert which will feature students in grades Primary - 5. We are so excited to be able to perform for you and we hope to see everyone on December 10th/11th, 2024.

We will have a dress rehearsal at 1:15 p.m. for grandparents, preschoolers, relatives etc. basically everyone is welcome and tickets are not required!

We will also have an evening performance at 6:30 p.m. which will be for two guests. Two tickets will be sent home a week before the concert, we will be strictly monitoring this as our gym is very small and we have to adhere to the fire regulations.

Tuesday, December 10th, 1:15 p.m. & 6:30 p.m.

Primary Myra, Primary Oakie, 1 Leblanc/Hickey, 1 Boucher, 2 Pooler, 2/3 Monette, 3 Barkhouse, 3 Taneja3 Dean Levy, 3/4 Nickerson, 4 Perry & 4/5 Leblanc



Wednesday, December 11th, 1:15 p.m. & 6:30 p.m.

Primary Oliver, Primary Redding 1 Boudreau, 1 Leblanc/Harrison, 1/2 Geneau, 2 MacDonald, 1/2 Parsons, 4/5 Bowers, 5 Fraser, 5 Nicholle, 5 Markus & 4/5 Wilson

PARENT/TEACHER NIGHT

Be sure to stop by and check out our new selection of books, posters and knick knack either before or after Parent/Teacher.

